
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

INC. VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR 

ST. JAMES, NY 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing scheduled by and before the Board of Trustees of the 

Incorporated Village of Head of the Harbor, New York, for Wednesday, September 20, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Head of the Harbor Village Hall, 500 North Country Road, St. James, Suffolk County, New York, 

11780 for the purpose of considering a Special Use Permit application by the Monastery of the Glorious 

Ascension Inc., has been postponed and rescheduled for Wednesday, October 18, 2023 at 7 PM. 

The application and accompanying exhibits are on file on the village’s website at 

www.HeadoftheHarborNY.gov and at Village Hall and may be inspected during normal business 

hours.  At said hearing all parties interest will be given an opportunity to be heard.  Village Hall 

is accessible to the handicapped. 

 

Dated: September 13, 2023 BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

    OF THE VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR  

    Margaret O’Keefe, Village Clerk 

 
 

http://www.headoftheharborny.gov/

